
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 
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This half term our school focus is:  Creativity

Dates For Your Diary
Monday 8th July- Parents of Y6 Pupils with SEN Forum, Penryn College, 5pm
Monday 16th July –  Y6 Transition ‘Frequently Asked Questions’, Penryn College 
5pm. 
Friday 12th July –Children’s Sailing Trust Regatta.
Thursday 18th July –KS2 End of year school play, 1:30 pm and 6pm 
Friday 19th July–Prize Giving, 2pm at the Village Club
Monday 22nd July- Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly, 2pm 

Praise Certificates

Starfish: Finch and Idris
Seals: Tegan, Arlo and Ted 

Dolphins: Freja and Eli

Congratulations all of you!

‘ELECTION’ DAY at FLUSHING CE SCHOOL
Flushing held their own ‘Mini Elections’ this week; The children created their manifestos taken 

from the actual political parties and the rest of the school voted for the party they liked the sound 
of the most! 

We are delighted to reveal that our ‘Green’ Party won most votes- 
What a result for Rosie and Laurel!  

Well done all of you, it was so interesting to watch the deliberations and discussions. 
 Thank you to our amazing School Council and to Mr. Mutsaers for organizing this!

Attendance
Starfish 98.2%
Seals 98.9%
Dolphins 95.4%
Congratulations Seals

 Year 5 won the Lunchtime Award 
this week!
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Attendance
A gentle reminder, that school 
starts at 8.45am.  Prompt starts 

help set your child up for the 
day and your help in supporting 

this is really appreciated, 
thank you.

Sailors!
Don’t forget Children’s 

Sailing Trust Regatta
Friday 12th July at 4pm

Port Sawsen Beach.

God is with you wherever 
you go.

Joshua 1:9

Attention Parents!
TUC/Breakfast Club 

Price Increases

 Governors met this week and 
have decided to increase 

TUC/Breakfast Club fees, a little 
from September:

New prices are shown below.

TUC 3.15pm-4.30pm £4.50
TUC 3.15pm-5.30pm £8

Breakfast Club- £3

NB: Polite reminder, that pupils must be picked up 
promptly at the end of the evening. Lateness may 

incur a ‘fine’ and persistent lateness may mean that 
your child loses their place in the club.   

Music Recital

Just a reminder, our 
wonderful Flushing musicians 

will be performing in a concert 
down at the Village Club on 
Tuesday 9th July at 2.30pm.  

All are welcome!  


